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Welcome dear four-legged friend

We are glad that you are here! 
We ask you to consider the following rules, so that you have a nice stay with us next to all our 

guests.

• To keep our hotel facilities nice and clean, please do your business outside the facility and
inquire at the reception together with your master and mistress about suitable walking paths.
Please do NOT use the meadow of the ski school as a dog toilet.

• Your dog's master and mistress always put in the dog waste bags provided. If they have not
brought their own, you can take some from the Robidog to the left of the parking lot. Your
companions will also use this Robidog to dispose of the bags.

• So that master and mistress do not get lost with us, you lead the both on the whole hotel
plant on the leash.

• You know what is proper and therefore you never speak louder than your master or mistress.

• While your family is at dinner, you wait dutifully and quietly in your room.

• The public areas such as the bar and the wellness area are exclusively reserved for two-legged
guests. If you want to go swimming, you may use the streams and lakes in Malbun and Steg.

• When you are alone in the room, your master and mistress hang the sign on the door. Every
day you receive the nice ladies from housekeeping quietly and politely.

• If something should break, of course, master and mistress report it to the reception.

Our rules have been established based on experience and experiences at the hotel. 
We thank you from the bottom of our hearts for compliance.

However, should damage occur or special cleaning is required, we ask for your understanding if we charge 
for this.

We wish you and your two-legged friends a wonderful 
stay!

Your Mr. Gorfion and his team. 
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